
 

The Harper School of Performing Arts is proud to announce our newest 

ensemble........ 

  

      Blue Ridge Voices - Kendal Alley Bray, Director  

Karen S. Burton, Director Harper School of Performing Arts 

  
Blue Ridge Voices is a Community Chorus open to adults, high school 

students and middle school students with an accompanying adult. The 

mission of our new ensemble is to honor our musical heritage by helping 

adults and students grow in their vocal and musical abilities.  

 

There will be no auditions or participation fees to join Blue Ridge Voices – 

we are all inclusive and hope everyone will feel welcome to join us as we 

make beautiful music together! 

  

Rehearsals will be held on Monday evenings 6:00 – 7:30 in the 

Hibriten High School Chorus Room each week.  

  

We will present several concerts (some with Blue Ridge Winds 

Community Band) throughout the year and the Venues will include the 

Lenoir High School Auditorium at the Campus in Uptown Lenoir, local 

high schools and various other community locations. Guest 

conductors and accompanists will be invited to join us from time to 

time. 

  
 

 


